Our Mother of Sorrow Students are

Active Christians, Active Community Builders, Responsible Global Citizens and Engaged Learners
Walking with Christ

Kindergarten Newsletter for September 5, 2016
Dear Kinder Parents,
We had another great week of school! Our first spelling test went very well! Please continue helping your child with proper formation of letters.
Spelling Words:  bed     fed     led     red     Ted     I 

Please review-spelling words daily with your child.  If your child is using lined writing paper, please make sure he/she starts letters at the middle dotted line or the top line, as the case may be.  Remind them to start at the left side of the paper and work form left to right.  Don’t forget to also monitor their pencil grip and how they are forming their letters.  Your help in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
Homework:

· Tuesday:  Religion - We Believe Review & Resource book pages 11 & 12 - Chpt. 4, God Gives Us Land - Find the five vegetables in the picture and circle them.  Then answer the two questions at the bottom of the page.  On page 12 draw a line from each object to the correct basket it belongs in.
· Wednesday:  Letter Kk for ABC Journal 
· Thursday:  Letter Ll for ABC Journal
Reminders for the Week: 
· Wednesday: Mass @ 8:30am
· Thursday: Health Screening @ 10:30am
· Friday: Brown Reading Envelopes and Assignment Due

                        Spelling Test


    Rosary @ 9:30 – Students are encourage to wear blue and white
                        Dismissal @ 1:10 pm                          
Important Dates:
September 1st – September 14th – Annual school fundraiser with cookie dough and Yankee Candles. Items will be picked up on October 17th
 September 14th - Mass @ 8:30 celebrating the Feast of OMOS
                                           Dismissal @ 1:10pm – Parent/ Teacher Conferences
September 15th – No School - Parent/Teacher Conferences

September 16th – No School - Teacher In-service

 Sept 30th, Oct 1st, & 2nd –  Fall Fiesta!  A great way to meet other kindergarten parents and get your Loving Service Hours!
Thank you very much for your help and support.  Have a blessed week,
 Mrs. Stachovic 
